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Mike,

This email will serve as the final laboratory report on the components submitted for examination.

The IRGE cockpit light panel from the accident aircraft was submitted to the Materials Laboratory for examination. The
panel was submitted to determine the presence of hot filament stretching on the individual light bulb filaments within
the annunciator lights. The panel was examined using x-ray to determine the filament status of the light bulbs within
the panel. The examination determined that while several of the bulbs had broken filaments (GEN, MGBP, ENG P and
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FUEL P), none of the filaments exhibited hot filament stretching.
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Chemist
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